
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF AWARD 
 
 21 January 2025 
 
 

MS. GERALDINE S. TAN 
Chief Operating Officer 
GMST, Inc.  
No. 6 Torres Bugallon St.,  
Brgy. Marikina Heights (Concepcion) 
Marikina City, Second District 
Metro Manila, Philippines 1810 
sungeraldine@gmst.com.ph   

Dear Ms. Tan: 
 
We are pleased to inform you that your proposal for the Upgrading of Web Hosting Services in 
the amount of Two Million Twenty-Three Thousand Eight Hundred Eighty-Eight Pesos 
(PhP2,023,888.00) undertaken through Section 10 Competitive Bidding of 2016 revised 
Implementing Rules and Regulation of Republic Act No. 9184, has been determined to be the Single 
Calculated and Responsive Bid (SCRB). 

 
Please submit within a non-extendible period of ten (10) calendar days from receipt the following 
documents: 
 
 a) Performance Security; and 
 b) Signed and scanned Notice of Award. 
 
The contract shall be issued at the soonest possible time. 
 
We appreciate your interest in this opportunity, and we look forward to your satisfactory 
performance of your obligations under the project. 

 
 

Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
ATTY. MARIA DIONESIA A. RIVERA - GUILLERMO 
Officer-in-Charge 
 
Received By: 
 
 
____________________________ 
(Signature above printed name) 
 

____________________________ 
(Date and Time of receipt) 
*Kindly email to sender to acknowledge receipt 
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